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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2025/423                                                                               Date: 17-04-2025 
 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE ON GOOD FRIDAY 

 

Kindly note that all institutions within the Azad Group of Educational Institutions will 
be closed on Friday, April 18, 2025, in observance of Good Friday.  

However, please be aware that drivers, security personnel, development staff, and  
IV class staff will not be granted a holiday on this day.  

 

 
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrar (Est.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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